

Welcome to the BGC Insider

Welcome to the latest edition of the BGC Insider featuring an exciting award win by BGC, overview of the Leadership Forum 2021, an update on the FISH Aboriginal Home Ownership Initiative, celebration of our HIA Award wins, news on Midland Brick's partnership with ABBFT and an amazing fundraising effort by one of our own people.

FISH Aboriginal Home Ownership Initiative

BGC is very proud to be on board as a partner of the FISH Aboriginal Home Ownership Initiative.

This initiative is breaking intergenerational cycles of poverty for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people through increasing the rates of home ownership.

FISH's focus is not the provision of social housing, but rather sustainable home ownership which is a fundamental building block to breaking intergenerational cycles of poverty.

Last week, the team at Midland Brick and BGC Housing Group had the pleasure of meeting Jedda who has been working hard for the past 18 months to bring her home ownership dream to life.

Together, we are going to build a wonderful home with Jedda for her family and her future.

Learn more about the FISH Initiative here



